
10 September 2024

 

Dear Parent / Carer

OPEN EVENING – Tuesday 17 September

We are asking students whether they are able to help as a tour guide from 5.00 pm to 7.30

pm. 

If your child is not helping in a subject area and would like to be a tour guide, showing visitors

around the school, please complete this very quick form to give your permission.

We will hold a meeting with the tour guides before the open evening to let them know more

about their role on the night.

Parking near the school will be difficult all evening. It would be very helpful if you could park

away from the school, such as in Tesco’s car park and walk to collect students.

Many thanks for your help.

Kind regards

Mrs Vikki Burt

Assistant Headteacher

https://forms.gle/yzhH8F7NZoQhmUGj7







